
From: Lois Leonard

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC:

Subject: Comment on Draft EIS

Date: Wednesday, May 28, 2008 10:12:13 AM

Attachments:

This is no longer the mid-20th century in the United States - to build a 
new, bigger bridge is folly. We need to limit driving. I do not support 
a new bridge. I support Metro's proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lois E. Leonard 
3545 S.W. 86th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97225 
503.297.8899 
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